
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents,  

This month we will begin our study on Gardening. We will be 

learning about how to plan and care for our garden, what grows in 

gardens and who helps gardens grow. We will be having a Gardening 

day on Monday April 14th where parents can come and plant flowers 

with their children. As soon as I have more information I will let you 

know.  

This month, we will also be celebrating The Week of the Young Child from April 

7th through April 11th. We have activities planned for the whole week, including our trip 

to the Turtle Back Zoo on April 9th.  

 

 

Dates to remember: 

●​ 1:00 Dismissal  ​ 16​ ​ Teacher in-service 

●​ 1:00 Dismissal​ 18​ ​ Spring Break begins 

●​ No School​ ​ 21-25​ ​ Spring Break 

 

 ​  
 
 
 
 
           Josue ​​ April 8th 

       ​ Scarlett​ April 20th           


